
From: "Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 9/1/2022 12:56:20 PM

Subject: City Hall evacuated

Dear mayor and council,

This is to let you know that the Fire Department has just evacuated City Hall, due to a white powder 

having been found in an envelope that had been come into the City via the mail room, through to our 

Revenue Services glGroup.

We will keep you posted as we learn more. 

Thanks,

Karen




